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At the start of the Autumn 

Term we read the story, 

‘The Dot’ and talked about 

all of the things we were 

good at. We created lots 

of different dots using paints, pens, coffee 

filter paper and collage materials. We used our 

art work to create a Kandinsky inspired tree. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

We found out about the local area around our 

school. We used maps to locate our school and 

different parts of Murton. We created our own 

map symbols to show where different places 

could be found. 

 

In Literacy we wrote letter home to 

our grown-ups which we then placed 

in envelopes ready to send. We had 

to buy a stamp from Mrs Fox with 

the correct money and some of us 

even worked out the 

correct change. Afterwards we 

walked to the Post Office and 

posted our letters. I hope you 

enjoyed reading your letters Mams 

and Dads! 

 

 

 

 

In RE one of 

our topics 

was Baptism. 

We re-enacted 

a Baptism 

Ceremony 

using what we 

had learnt. 

 

 

 

 



 

In our Design and Technology work we looked at 

different fabrics and ways to join fabrics. We 

then created our own fabric face.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have enjoyed finding 

out about the seven 

continents and five 

oceans. We learnt a song 

to teach us about them 

and we just can’t stop 

singing it! We also found out about the 

different climates throughout the world. 

 

We have loved using the laptops to visit 

websites safely to find out about Polar 

Animals. We used what we had found out to write 

fact files about our chosen polar animal.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

On Christmas Dinner Day we all came in our 

Christmas Jumpers and donated money to ‘Save 

the Children’. We enjoyed a delicious Christmas 

Meal together. 

 

 

We had a Christmas Party Day with the rest of 

KS1 and enjoyed playing lots of party games. We 

had some delicious party snacks with our 

friends and at the end of the day we were 

extremely lucky to get a visit from Santa 

Claus! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We can’t wait for an even busier Spring Term to 

learn so many new things! 


